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Virgin Australia Trade Release

Virgin Australia would like to advise that, effective from 9 October 2023, there will be a
change to the connecting base fare amount for Domestic Economy and Business
Class fares.

Agents are advised to ticket any existing bookings by 23:59 (AEST) Sunday 8 October
2023 to maintain the existing fare levels, as your Global Distribution System will be

updated with new fares from 9 October 2023.

For more information, please contact the Virgin Australia Industry Support Team on
13 67 37.
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You are receiving this trade release because you are a travel industry partner registered with Virgin
Australia and you have agreed to receive trade releases or you have otherwise told us you would like to
receive trade releases. If you no longer wish to receive trade release emails from Virgin Australia, please
click here to unsubscribe.

This trade release email is being sent to you by Virgin Australia Airlines Pty Ltd (ABN 36 090 670 965) of 275
Grey Street, South Brisbane, Queensland 4101 Australia.



